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Good Evening,
 
We act for Matt Laming (Submitter 449).
 
Can the Panel please include the Local Shopping Centre Zone in Hawea bounded by Parry Cres,
Capell Ave, and Bodkin St (identified in pink below) as part of their site visits? A site visit would
assist the Panel in understanding the context of the site, in particular the width of the road
corridor of these streets and the presence of the local reserve (identified in mustard brown
below).
 

 
Thank you,
 
Lucy King
Senior Solicitor
P: +64 3 441 2743 | F: +64 3 441 2976
E: lucy.king@toddandwalker.com  
W: www.toddandwalker.com
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immediately, and then delete this email together with all attachments.

 
Please note: I work part-time and I am available Monday to Thursday, between 8:30am and 4pm.
 


